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[14976] July 30, 2002 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 27-02 RE: MUTUAL FUND INDUSTRY
ACTIVITIES REGARDING CORPORATE AND MARKET REFORMS At its meeting on May 3, 2002,
the Board of Governors discussed the industry’s activities regarding corporate and market
reforms. I thought you might be interested in the piece in today’s USA Today, located at:
http://www.usatoday.com/usatonline/20020730/4316613s.htm and
http://www.usatoday.com/usatonline/20020730/4316619s.htm. Matthew P. Fink President
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